
   

 

       
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

(Case # 4-2021) 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Hopedale Zoning Board of Appeals 

will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, September 22, 2021, 

at 7:00 p.m., in the Draper Room of the Hopedale Town Hall at 78 

Hopedale Street, Hopedale, MA. 

 

The applicant, GFI Partners, is seeking a special permit for new 

construction of a warehouse and distribution facility in a 

groundwater protection district at 75 Plain Street (Rosenfeld 

Concrete property).   

 

The application and attached documents are on file in the Town 

Clerk’s Office and are available for public inspection.  All 

interested parties and members of the public may be present at 

the time indicated or via the Zoom login noted below: 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89428044314?pwd=SUFVVmo3V2UydVRoN014a3

cyT2tHZz09 

  

Meeting ID: 894 2804 4314 

Passcode: 439560 

           

 

       _____________________________ 

Christopher P. Hodgens 

       Zoning Board of Appeals 

Chairman 
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